
 

 

November 2, 2022        

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

VMIL – MANAGEMENT CHANGES AT VM WEALTH MANAGEMENT LTD. 

 

Victoria Mutual Investments Limited (VMIL) wishes to advise that Mr. Davie 

Martin, Manager, Asset Management, of Victoria Mutual Wealth Management 

Limited, a wholly owned subsidiary of VMIL, has tendered his resignation, 

effective October 26, 2022. 

 

The Company thanks Mr. Martin for his service and contribution to the VMIL 

Group and wishes him great success in his future endeavors. 

—END— 

 

Contact: Clover Moore 

Assistant Vice President Group Corporate Affairs & Communications 

876-383-2724 | clover.moore@myvmgroup.com 


